

From: [Kevin - Growth at NXsports](#)
To: [Gilmore, Jess](#)
Cc: [events](#)
Subject: Re: Byron Tri - new date / time
Date: Wednesday, 8 July 2020 12:49:43 PM
Attachments: [image004.png](#)
[image006.png](#)
[image008.png](#)
[image010.png](#)
[image011.png](#)
[image012.png](#)
[Outlook-f0mfikbs.png](#)
[BSR20 - Local Traffic Committee.pdf](#)
[BSR20 - Event Management Plan \(exported 8-7\).pdf](#)

Hi Jess

Following up on the email trail below, the event concept has evolved to become a fun run and ocean swim on the morning of 18 October.

Please find attached:

- Local Traffic Committee Letter
- Event Management Plan
 - [CLICK HERE](#) to view the live link of the plan and to see the current version in real time

We will complete the council event applications shortly and send to you.

If there are any further details you would like at this point in time, please do not hesitate to let me know.

Best regards,

Kevin Pready | Growth & Events Manager

m: 0411 757 577 | p: 1300 282 949

e: growth@nxsports.org



From: Gilmore, Jess <jgilmore@byron.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 29 June 2020 1:23 PM

To: Mike Crawley <mike@nxsports.org>

Cc: events <events@byron.nsw.gov.au>; Kevin - Growth at NXsports <growth@nxsports.org>; Nicola - NXsports Engagement <engagement@nxsports.org>

Subject: Byron Tri - new date / time

Hi Mike,

I need to have LTC report information confirmed by COB Friday 10 July, so if we can work to that timeframe to confirm the date / time then it could work ok.

I'm drafting reports this week for a number of events re changes to dates due to COVID so I'll start that process and we can tweak date if need be.

I'll just need written confirmation from Byron Tri re updated date and times, and stating that the course / road closures will otherwise be the same as previously approved by LTC earlier this year for the 2020 event.

Will that work ok at your end?

Jess

Jess Gilmore

Byron Shire Council | P: 02 6626 7312 | M: 0408 053 498

I respectfully acknowledge the Arakwal Bundjalung People and the wider Bundjalung Nation as the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the land I work on and acknowledge the ongoing living culture of Aboriginal people.

From: Mike Crawley <mike@nxsports.org>

Sent: Monday, 29 June 2020 12:44 PM

To: Gilmore, Jess <jgilmore@byron.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: events <events@byron.nsw.gov.au>; Kevin - Growth at NXsports <growth@nxsports.org>; Nicola - NXsports Engagement <engagement@nxsports.org>

Subject: RE: Hi Jess. What was the outcome of a hybrid event concept for October?

Thanks for the time today Jess.

We have decided to wait until early next week and see what restrictions are lifted, then decide if we progress to the LTC by the say the 15th.
Is that date ok?

The event format would be:-

- Day: Sunday morning
- Date: likely the 18th October
- Road closure: 6.00am to estimated 10.30am
- Courses: are the same as previous years
- Run course: on foreshore to open by 12.00pm

Thanks Mike.

Mike | People & Racing

p: 1300 282 949 | m: 0402 226 333

e: mike@nxsports.org





From: Gilmore, Jess <jgilmore@byron.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 23 June 2020 9:45 AM
To: Mike Crawley <mike@nxsports.org>
Cc: events <events@byron.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Hi Jess. What was the outcome of a hybrid event concept for October?

Hi Mike,

Were you going to send me more info on the hybrid concept?

Or are you referring to the early morning race concept for this year if it goes ahead?

Jess

Jess Gilmore
Byron Shire Council | P: 02 6626 7312 | M: 0408 053 498

I respectfully acknowledge the Arakwal Bundjalung People and the wider Bundjalung Nation as the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the land I work on and acknowledge the ongoing living culture of Aboriginal people.

From: Mike Crawley <mike@nxsports.org>
Sent: Tuesday, 23 June 2020 9:40 AM
To: Gilmore, Jess <jgilmore@byron.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Hi Jess. What was the outcome of a hybrid event concept for October?

Thanks Mike.

Mike | People & Racing
p: 1300 282 949 | m: 0402 226 333
e: mike@nxsports.org

